

September Newsletter



AaBbCcDdEeFfGqHhIiJjKkLlMmNnOoPpQqRrSsTtUuVvWwXxYyZz

Last Month Highlights

- * End of summer field trips!
- *1st Day of School!
- *1st Day of Pre-School!
- *Several new teachers are at the Center. Stop and say "Hi!"



Announcements

- * Beginning in August each room will have a memo folder on the parent board. Please be sure to check the board for memos!
- * With the weather changing, please be sure to send appropriate clothing with your child for outside play!
- *Please visit our website for more information!*
- *LIKE us on Facebook!*



*Want to receive the newsletter in your inbox every month? Hand your email address to a director (or drop it in the payment mailbox) to be added!

Birthdays

*STAFF:

Sept. 27 – Taylor

*Babies:

Sept. 28 – Gus

*Pre-Toddlers: Sept. 26 – Ashley

•

*Toddlers: Sept. 30 – Kinsley *Preschool:

Sept. 1 – Madalyn

Sept. 1 – Emma

Sept. 17 – Keanin

Sept. 27 – Brayden

Sept. 28 - Carson

Sept. 29 – Aubrey

*School Age:

Sept. 11 – Zeke

Sept. 15 – Kyan



Reminders

*Automatic Withdrawal forms are in the office! It's an easy, convenient way to pay for those that pay weekly. See our office for more info!

*Bring in "Family of the Month" info if you received a form for the month!

Welcome New Families

*Bulatao Family ~ Madelyn

*Haas Family ~ Maddie



Community Events

Food Allergy Support Group

*When: Meets 1st Monday of the month

*Where: Tailgators
*Time: 7:00-9:00pm

